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From the Editor 
Spring is round the corner in 
Namibia and with that the 
editor came out of 

hibernation….. 

Sorry for the delay. Here is 

our news again! 

For more information visit our website: www.wakeupdaycarenamibia.com 

 Surviving winter 
After an extreme rainy season we have had 
quite a cold winter over the last months with 

frost in Windhoek and snow in the Khomas 
Hochland. The children came each day 
bundled up in layers of clothes. It was so 
cold in the classrooms that on some days 
we resorted to working outside in the sun. 

Kitchen in progress 
With generous Dutch assistance we have been busy 
transforming our kitchen into a professional work-
space. The objective is to cater for the children 
(presently 28 children have lunch at school each 
day) and to exploit the kitchen for fundraising. We 
will embark on a baking project and start making 

muffins and biscuits for sale. 

To coordinate this ‘business 
on the side’ we are looking 
for an energetic person to 
coach the cooks and set up 

the business. 

Please contact us if you 

can assist!  

IWAN donates again! 
The International Women’s Association 
of Namibia donated more learning 
materials, this time perspex geography 
puzzles manufactured in South Africa. 

A Big Thank You to Montessori School 

Noordwijk 
The Sponsor Project 
by the Montessori 
School Noordwijk in 
The Netherlands 

raised over €6000. 

Thank you so much 
to all the teachers, 
parents and children 
who selflessly put 
their energy into this 

fundraiser. 

Watch us Work 2011 
One Saturday morning in July, 23 pupils came to 
school with their parents/guardians to show them 

what Montessori in the classroom is all about. 

Not yet a friend of Wake up? 

Join us now! 
To contact us, see the website 

address below. 

Sharing a proud moment 


